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Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Pe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

It’s always hard, especially for a novice, to imagine 
what something is going to look like from a description. 
In Sina Brush’s letter she describes "Feathered Serpent 
Columns, Yucatan" which is printed on Gaevelux paper 
as having a’velvety, very delicate finish.

I saw several of Gertrude Kftsebier’s old photographs 
which were quite light and indistinct which did not 
appeal to me.

I have been unable to find out anything about Gaevelux 
paper. I think I would like to have the "Feathered 
Serpent Columns" print but could you give me a bit 
more description. Also, do you know how many have been 
printed and will any more be printed?

I’m sorry to be such a bother but I will not be in 
Santa Fe for sometime again to see the print in person. 
Thanks for this extra trouble.

Sincerely,
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